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Expert book-and-video package helps you conquer Adobe InDesign CS6
Whether you want to create sophisticated page layouts for print or
electronic books or produce dazzling brochures and other
publications, chances are Adobe InDesign is the design and page
layout tool you'll call upon. Now you can enhance your creativity and
discover all the ways to use Adobe InDesign with this book-and-DVD
training package. Thirteen self-paced lessons teach you how to
design, produce, and develop streamlined workflows for page layout.
Each lesson is accompanied by a video tutorial that clearly
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demonstrates techniques and further explains concepts. A complete
Adobe InDesign book-and-video training package from the expert
instructors at the AGI Creative Team Thirteen self-paced lessons
allow you to absorb the material at your own pace Includes short,
downloadable videos that demonstrate techniques and further
illustrate and explain concepts Covers the basics, the essentials,
and seasoned techniques, as well as new features of InDesign CS6
Adobe InDesign CS6 Digital Classroom is like having your own personal
instructor guiding you through each unique lesson. Note: The DVD and
other supplementary materials are not included as part of the e-book
file. These materials are available for download upon purchase.
Edit and apply effects for stellar visual and special effects This
important resource is like having a personal instructor guiding you
through each lesson, while you work at your own pace. It includes 10
self-paced lessons that let you discover essential skills and explore
the new features and capabilities of Adobe After Effects. Every
lesson is presented in full color with step-by-step instructions.
Video tutorials and lesson files on a companion DVD were developed by
the same team of professional instructors and After Effects experts
who have created many of the official training titles for Adobe
Systems. Combines a full-color, step-by-step instructional book along
with lesson files and video training from expert instructors Written
for After Effects CS6, a leading motion graphics and visual effects
program that allows users to create and deliver compelling motion
graphics and visual effects Demonstrates how to quickly get up to
speed using After Effects to create and animate text, images, and
video for the web, TV, and digital displays After Effects CS6 Digital
Classroom takes you from the basics through intermediate-level
topics, teaching you this complex software in a clear, approachable
manner. DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as
part of the e-book file, but are available for download after
purchase.
The fastest, easiest, most comprehensive way to learn Adobe Audition
CC Classroom in a Book®, the best-selling series of hands-on software
training workbooks, offers what no other book or training program
does—an official training series from Adobe Systems Incorporated,
developed with the support of Adobe product experts. Adobe Audition
CC Classroom in a Book contains 15 lessons (and one bonus lesson on
www.peachpit.com) that cover the basics, providing countless tips and
techniques to help you become more productive with the program. You
can follow the book from start to finish or choose only those lessons
that interest you. Purchasing this book gives you access to the
downloadable lesson files you need to work through the projects in
the book, and to electronic book updates covering new features that
Adobe releases for Creative Cloud customers. For access, go to
www.peachpit.com/redeem and redeem the unique code provided inside
this book. “The Classroom in a Book series is by far the best
training material on the market. Everything you need to master the
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software is included: clear explanations of each lesson, step-bystep
instructions, and the project files forthe students.” Barbara Binder,
Adobe Certified Instructor Rocky Mountain Training
Creative professionals seeking the fastest, easiest, most
comprehensive way to learn Adobe Photoshop choose Adobe Photoshop
Classroom in a Book (2020 release) from Adobe Press. The 15 projectbased lessons show key step-by-step techniques for working in
Photoshop, including how to correct, enhance, and distort digital
images, create image composites, and prepare images for print and the
web. In addition to learning the essential elements of the Photoshop
interface, this revised edition for the 2020 release covers features
like the new Object Selection tool, saving Cloud Documents for easy
access from Photoshop on other devices such as the Apple iPad,
removing objects with upgraded Content-Aware Fill, applying styles
and objects such as gradients and shapes, instantly using redesigned
Presets panels, and much more! The online companion files include all
the necessary assets for readers to complete the projects featured in
each chapter. All buyers of the book get full access to the Web
Edition: A Web-based version of the complete ebook enhanced with
video and multiple-choice quizzes
Creative professionals seeking the fastest, easiest, most
comprehensive way to learn Adobe Premiere Pro choose Adobe Premiere
Pro Classroom in a Book (2020 release) from Adobe Press. The 17
project-based lessons in this book show students step-by-step the key
techniques for working in Premiere Pro. Students learn skills to take
a project from beginning to end, including the basics on things like
organizing media, using audio, creating transitions, producing
titles, and adding effects. Once they have the basics down, they'll
learn how to take their projects further by sweetening and mixing
audio, compositing layered footage, adjusting color, customizing
motion graphics, exporting files, and much more. The companion DVD
(also available as an online download) includes lesson files so
students can work step-by-step along with the book. All buyers of the
book also get full access to the Web Edition: a Web-based version of
the complete eBook enhanced with video and multiple-choice quizzes.
Creative professionals seeking the fastest, easiest, most
comprehensive way to learn Adobe Photoshop choose Adobe Photoshop CC
Classroom in a Book (2019 release) from Adobe Press. The 15 projectbased lessons show key step-by-step techniques for working in
Photoshop, including how to correct, enhance, and distort digital
images, create image composites, and prepare images for print and the
web. In addition to learning the essential elements of the Photoshop
interface, this revised edition for the 2019 release covers features
like the new Frame tool, designing reflected and radial art with
Paint Symmetry, correcting mistakes with updated Undo, Navigating the
redesigned Home screen, removing objects with upgraded Content-Aware
Fill, saving time with simplified editing and transformations, and
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much more! The online companion files include all the necessary
assets for readers to complete the projects featured in each chapter.
All buyers of the book get full access to the Web Edition: A Webbased version of the complete ebook enhanced with video and multiplechoice quizzes.
This official Adobe tutorial shows photographers and photography
students how to use Adobe Lightroom and Photoshop CC together to get
results and efficiencies they could never achieve with either product
alone. Adobe Lightroom and Photoshop CC for Photographers Classroom
in a Book® begins by presenting a quick, hands-on overview of
Lightroom's powerful cataloging functions, perfect for readers who've
used a different photo organization tool (or none at all!). Next, Jan
Kabili introduces a simple, well-proven Lightroom-Photoshop workflow.
Building on these fundamentals, she guides readers through a series
of practical projects that start in Lightroom and move to Photoshop
to use its powerful, exclusive tools. You'll walk through fixing
common photo problems such as blur caused by camera shake; bringing
out important details; adding creative effects with adjustment
layers; layering images to create composites; adding text or 3D
objects; performing precise photo retouching, and much more.
Classroom in a Book, the best-selling series of hands-on software
training workbooks, helps students learn the features of Adobe
software quickly and easily. It offers what no other book or training
program does: official training from Adobe Systems Incorporated,
developed with the support of Adobe product experts. Online companion
files include all the assets readers need to complete each chapter's
projects, as well as eBook updates when Adobe releases new features
for Creative Cloud customers. New to this release, all buyers of the
book get full access to the Web Edition: a Web-based version of the
complete eBook enhanced with video and interactive multiple-choice
quizzes. As with all Classroom in a Book products, Instructor Notes
are available for teachers to download. Check out the ad in the back
of the book for details on becoming an Adobe Creative Cloud
Photography plan member for up to 20% off you first year!
The most trusted study guide to learning The Screwtape Letters!
Reading The Screwtape Letters by C.S. Lewis can be a little difficult
and confusing at times. Not so with The Screwtape Letters Study
Guide! This comprehensive Bible study workbook breaks down each of
the thirty one letters into easy-to-understand segments helping you
understand and be able to confidently share with others. The
Screwtape Letters is a brilliant and satirical look at spiritual
warfare and the dynamics of temptation. Screwtape, a senior demon in
the bureaucracy of Hell, writes letters to his incompetent nephew
Wormwood, a junior devil. The younger demon’s assignment is to
corrupt a young man living in London during the tumultuous days of
World War II. Using Scripture references, discussion questions, and
related commentary, The Screwtape Letters Study Guide examines each
letter through a Christian lens of morality, temptation, and good and
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evil. This complete Bible study experience is perfect for book clubs,
church groups, and independent study. Detailed character sketches and
an easy-to-read book summary provide deep insights into each
character and letter of the book. To help with those more difficult
discussion questions, a complete Answer Guide and Scripture Reference
Guide is available for free online. The Screwtape Letters Study Guide
includes: · Twelve sessions of study with multi-week options included
· Comprehensive Bible study workbook with studies for each week ·
Complete character sketches and summaries to go deeper · Bible study
questions that are ideal for group discussion · Answer Guide for all
questions and Scripture Reference Guide available for free online ·
Perfect for book clubs, small groups, or individual Bible study ·
Available in print or e-book formats Explore every shocking and
amusing detail of this iconic classic to better understand
Christianity and the foolish war raging against it. There’s no better
tool for making that happen than with The Screwtape Letters Study
Guide! Endorsement Vermilye walks the reader through each Screwtape
letter and wisely asks questions to bring out turns and twists in the
thoughts and emotions that we each experience and that Lewis wanted
us to recognize. Steven Urban PhD, Author of Mere Christianity Study
Guide
Over 1,000 generic name drugs, encompassing over 4,000 trade name
drugs, are organized alphabetically with A-to-Z tabs for quick and
easy access. Detailed information for each drug distinguishes side
effects and adverse reactions to help you identify which are most
likely to occur. Highlighting of high-alert drugs helps promote safe
administration of drugs that pose the greatest risk for patient harm;
an appendix includes drug names that sound alike or look alike.
UNIQUE! Herbal information is included in the appendix and on the
Evolve companion website, covering the interactions and effects of
commonly encountered herbs. Classifications section features an
overview of actions and uses for drug families. Top 100 Drugs list
helps you easily identify the most frequently administered drugs.
Nursing considerations are organized in a functional nursing process
framework and include headings for baseline assessment,
intervention/evaluation, and patient/family teaching. Information on
lifespan and disorder-related dosage variations equips you with
special considerations for pediatric, geriatric, hepatic, and immuneor renal-compromised patients. Extensive IV content features IV
compatibilities/IV incompatibilities and breaks down key information
with headings on reconstitution, rate of administration, and storage.
Fixed combinations are included in dosages of each combined drug
directly within the individual monographs, to help you understand
different drug dose options for specific diseases. Cross-references
to the 400 top U.S. brand-name drugs are located throughout the book
for easy access. Customizable and printable monographs for 100 of the
most commonly used drugs are located on Evolve, along with quarterly
drug updates. Therapeutic and toxic blood level information promotes
safe drug administration. Comprehensive IV Compatibility Chart
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foldout arms you with compatibility information for 65 intravenous
drugs. List of newly approved drugs in the front of the book makes it
easy to locate the latest drugs. Callouts in a sample drug monograph
highlight key features to help you understand how to use the book
more efficiently.
A complete training package on the newest version of Photoshop! The
Digital Classroom series combines a full-color book with a fullfeatured DVD, resulting in a complete training package written by
expert instructors. Photoshop is the industry standard for image
editing, and this guide gets photographers, commercial designers, web
developers, fine artists, and serious hobbyists up to speed on the
newest version. It includes 13 self-paced lessons that allow you to
progress at your own speed, with complete lesson files and tutorials
on the DVD. Topics include Camera RAW, masks and layers, retouching,
and much more. A self-paced way to learn the newest version of
Photoshop, the essential image-editing software used by professional
photographers, web developers, and graphic designers Features fullcolor, step-by-step instructions in the book plus additional
tutorials and lesson files on the DVD Developed by a team of Adobe
Certified Instructors and Photoshop experts who have created many of
the official training titles for Adobe Systems Covers Adobe Bridge,
Camera RAW, masks and layers, painting and retouching, and selections
and layers, taking you through basic and intermediate-level topics
Photoshop CS6 Digital Classroom is like having your own personal
tutor teaching you the newest version of Photoshop. Note: DVD and
other supplementary materials are not included as part of the e-book
file, but are available for download after purchase.
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